DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY NAVAL JUNIOR RESERVE OFFICERS TRAINING CORPS

SANTA FE HIGH SCHOOL 2100 YUCCA RD. SANTA FF, NM 87505 505-467-2851/2

BEN R. THOMASON III CAPT USCG (RET.) SENIOR NAVAL SCIENCE INSTRUCTOR MARK A. PLOWMAN MMCS, USN (RET.) NAVAL SCIENCE INSTRUCTOR

16 May 2011

Mr. Richard Verruni rverruni@bishopslodge.com Managing Director Bishop's Lodge Ranch Resort and Spa 1297 Bishop's Lodge Road Santa Fe, NM 87501.

Dear Mr. Verruni:

Please express our appreciation to Ms. Kristina Kohl for the outstanding service we received in planning our annual Military Ball. Ms. Kohl somehow found a way to leverage our limited budget into a truly memorable evening. Although I do not have the names of those staff members who assisted with our meal, their service made our cadets feel special.

On behalf of the cadets, thank you for making our evening so unique.

Sincerely,
(this document digitally signed)
Ben Thomason, USCG (ret)
Mark Plowman, USN (ret)
Naval Science Instructor
Santa Fe High School

